B.M.W. RIDERS CLUB OF TOLEDO FEBRUARY 10,1970

FLASH.....DALE FOSTER BOUGHT A KOTO GULZI ?????

L would like to congradulate Dale for being our first honorary member of the club. I 55% believe if he know before hand how much of a problem he was going to cause, he would have bought a B.M.W. We didn't expect to have an honorary member so soon, with the club being only a couple of months old.

Speaking for the club membership, Dale, I hope you attend the meetings with the regularty of the past, to lend us your knowledge and experience, that any young club could use.

with this news letter you will receive a new article to the constitution. It was read at the last meeting and voted on, and passed. Thanks to Bruce for this one, without his help we might have been all night wording this right.

Last month, I sent a letter to Elin Mfg. Co. for information on there nylon jackets. With there reply, we received a quote of 7.95 plus 2.33 for club design on back. If anyone can beat that price, please bring it up at the next meeting. L, for one have look around and have met found anything to match it, in price. As far as color goes, the membership voted to have white jackets with a blue strip. As of this day I have not heard from them, for the design for the back of our jackets.

The membership would like to announce a prospective member to the club. They were brought to the meeting, by Bruce Eclaughin. They are Ted & Fran Kolankie, 862 Louisiana Ave. Perrysburg. 874-4030.

The next meeting will be held at Lenn Krell, 920 Yates ${\rm St}_{\circ}$ Yates ${\rm St}_{\circ}$ runs eff of Cherry ${\rm St}_{\circ}$

Without your support, were nothing Your secretary Robert Klear